

DER BOTSCHAFTER DER BUNDESREPUBLIK DEUTSCHLAND THE AMBASSADOR OF THE FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF GERMANY

President W. Stuart Trought States of Alderney States Office PO Box 1001, Alderney Channel Islands, GY9 3AA Dr. Peter Ammon

RECEIVED (.

27 January 2017

Dear Mr President,

I have the honour of forwarding to you the following message from Dr Angela Merkel, Chancellor of the Federal Republic of Germany, with regard to the terrorist attack on the Christmas market in Berlin last month:

"The terrorist attack on the Christmas market in Berlin shocked countless people in Germany and worldwide. I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude for your profound sympathy, which we see as a sign of solidarity and empathy. Together, we will overcome the challenge of terrorism and send a message of humanity against it."

yours since